Selectmen’s Meeting 
November 6th, 2018

Present: James Brochu, Steve St Jean, Jedediah Whiting 
Attending: Jeff Brickley, Brandy Ryan, Matt Ryan, Andy Brann, Kirk Williams, Jeff Stevens 
6:00 pm Steve opened the meeting.
Jed motioned to accept the minutes from 10/23/18 as written, James 2nd, motioned approved with three in favor.
Forest Management Cut Plan- Recommendation was not obtained, no further information at this time.
Street Lights- A new map was created that will be available for public viewing. Discussion of tagging the street lights this upcoming week.
Written Purchasing Policy- Selectmen reviewed a purchasing policy template, and a purchasing policy from Farmington. They discussed what portions they approved of and disapproved of, and what monetary amounts they would like to use instead. Attention to verbiage and further research in regards to ‘joint bidding’ will occur prior to it being drawn up and voted upon. 
Trails End Liquor License- Steve motioned to accept the liquor license, James 2nd, motion approved with 3 in favor.
White Wolf Liquor License- Steve motioned to accept the liquor license, Jed 2nd, motion approved with 3 in favor. 
Backstrap Bar & Grill Liquor License- Steve motioned to accept the liquor license, Jed 2nd, motioned approved with 3 in favor. 
Banner Installation- Contact with Brandi will be made. Brief discussion on volunteers doing Christmas decorations. 
Kirk Williams-Quote for was presented for repairs on the 10 wheel truck with sander that was donated to the town. It was requested that two more quotes should be obtained since we’re moving towards using the purchasing policy. Quotes should be presented next meeting, discussion will ensue about if a town meeting or special town meeting should occur to raise or appropriate funds for this, or if it will wait until the yearly town meeting.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Andy Brann- Raised concern about the trees around Eustis Ridge Road, Peabody Road, and Porter Nadeau Road amongst others interfering with his plowing. Would like someone to be contacted to correct this.
Animal Control Officer- Sue Castle has resigned from her position, and we will actively be seeking a new one. Steps towards advertising and contacting Sue in regards to suggestions will be made.  


